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Wednesday 16th September 2020

Dear Parents / Carers 

Welcome to a new school year. Obviously the return to school has been quite different this year and as a school we have had to adapt to the changing circumstances. However, our main aim as always at Kings Mill is to focus on ‘Learning for Life’ and to give all our pupils the best curriculum we can meeting pupils’ individual needs.

Welcome to all our new parents. I am sorry that we cannot invite you all to ‘Star of the Week’ and coffee shop at the moment but we will keep in touch as much as we can. Please do not hesitate to phone if you have any queries or concerns. We all hope that you will feel part of the Kings Mill family.

We will continue to keep you updated with new guidance that comes through from the Local Authority and the Government but again if you have any queries around COVID 19 please give us a ring.

Please bear with us at this time. Our hope is that we can keep the school running with minimum disruption. However, we are following quite strict guidance from the DFE and Public Health England regarding the spread of infection and we do have to adhere to their policies.  We hope to send out a simple chart soon which will clarify the guidance for you.
Please do remember to download the School Jotter app and to check the website regularly for all up to date information.

Take care and keep well,
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Gail Lawton.
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Kings Mill School, Victoria Road, Driffield, YO25 6UG
T: 01377 253375 | E: kingsmill.specialschool@eastriding.gov.uk

www.kingsmillschool.co.uk

Gail Lawton M.Ed, Headteacher




